
Kansas No-Call Act; SB 308

SB 308 allows the Office of the Attorney General to enforce the Kansas law against 
telemarketers who call a consumer’s listed cellphone number in violation of the law. In addition, 
the bill contains other provisions that bring Kansas law into compliance with federal law and 
provide uniformity between the state and federal Do Not Call laws.
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